



Lynn Heitz
President 1st Vice President 2nd Vice President Secretary
Treasurer
Are you struggling with blindness and hearing loss? Are you the parent or caregiver of a blind child who is struggling with blindness and hearing loss? Then please come to the NFB of Pennsylvania deafblind division meeting. It will be held Monday October 9th at 7 pm via zoom. The zoom information is below. If you have any questions, feel free to text or call me at 570-506-4760 or email me at westbchris@gmail.com. Here is the zoom information:

Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/98011745391